
 
 
 

July 09, 2013 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Bruce R. Thomadsen, Ph.D., Chairman 
 Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes 
 
FROM:    Ashley M. Cockerham, Alternate Designated Federal Officer /RA/ 
    Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes 

SUBJECT:   RESPONSE TO RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE JUNE 18, 2013 
TELECONFERENCE MEETING OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON 
THE MEDICAL USES OF ISOTOPES 

 
Below is the recommendation from the June 18, 2013 teleconference meeting of the Advisory 
Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI).  Following the recommendation is the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff response and/or position. 
 

 
ITEM (1):  The committee endorsed the Draft ACMUI Yttrium-90 (Y-90) Microsphere 

Brachytherapy Medical Events Analysis Report (ML13162A113) with minor 
grammatical changes. 

   
The recommendation passed unanimously with nine favorable votes. The final report 
(ML13175A025) was received and distributed on June 28, 2013.  NRC will continue to monitor 
medical events reported for Y-90 microsphere brachytherapy procedures and identify trends, as 
necessary.  


